
ASHTROM GROUP LTD

("the Company")

August 4, 2025

To:

Israel Securities Authority

www.isa.gov.il

Tel Aviv Stock Exchange Ltd.

www.tase.co.il

Subject: Immediate Report – Invitation to Conference Call

The Company is pleased to announce that on Wednesday, August 27, 2025, at 11:00 AM, a

conference call will be held via the ZOOM application, with the participation of

representatives from the Company's management, to review the Company's financial

statements for the second quarter of 2025, which ended on June 30, 2025. You can join the

conference call at the following link:

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_xmeo_MjoTCa8ep3Xv6Fsgw#/registration

If there is any change to the aforementioned date, the Company will update accordingly in an

immediate report.

The Company's financial statements for the second quarter of 2025, which ended on June 30,

2025, will be published subject to the completion of the review by the Company's auditors

and the approval of the financial statements by the Company's Board of Directors prior to the

conference call.

The presentation that will accompany the conference call will be published in an immediate

report by the Company shortly before the publication of the financial statements.

A recording of the investors' call will be available shortly after the end of the call at:

https://www.ashtrom.co.il/investors-relations

The conference call does not replace the need to review the financial statements

as well as the Company's immediate reports, including all information contained

therein in accordance with Section 32A of the Securities Law, 1968.

This is an unofficial AI generated translation of the official Hebrew version and has no binding force. The

only binding version is the official Hebrew version. For more information, please review the legal

disclaimer.
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It is clarified that this notice regarding the holding of the conference call does not constitute

an offer and/or invitation to purchase the Company's securities.

Sincerely,

ASHTROM GROUP LTD

By Avraham Nussbaum, Chairman of the Board and;

Gil Giron, CEO and Director
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